
December 13, 2012 
 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  UM-112165 - Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's 2012 Integrated Resource Plan  
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-90-238, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation herewith files the Company’s 
2012 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”).  The filing is composed of the following: 
 

• Volume I, 2012 Integrated Resource Plan Main Text (sections 1 through 8) 
• Volume II, 2012 Integrated Resource Plan Appendix A 
• Volume III, 2012 Integrated Resource Plan Appendices B through I 

 
Hard copies of Volumes I-III of the IRP are in route via Federal Express, including three CDs, 
each containing the PDF version of the above documents as well as the following: 
 

• Supporting Workbooks (in Microsoft Excel) for Appendices B, E, F, G and H 
• “Red-line” version of Volume I (in Microsoft Word) 

 
The Company greatly appreciates the participation and patience of all parties who contributed to 
the development of this IRP.  If you have any questions regarding the enclosed draft Plan, please 
contact me at (509) 734-4589 or via email at mark.sellers-vaughn@cngc.com. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
   CASCADE NATURAL GAS  

Mark Sellers-Vaughn 
Manager, Supply Resource Planning 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick WA 99336 

 
 
 
Enclosures 
 


